
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Financial Report 1 January to 31 December 2023 
 
The 2023 national conference in Geelong 18-21 May was a social and  financial 
success.  
 
After the agreed profit share with national the VIC Branch retained in excess of $12K 
profit from the conference. This amount was added to the Term Deposit and a 12 
month interest rate negocitated with Bendigo Bank for the $72,512.10 investment.  
 
OAA VIC Branch agreed in December 2023 that before the Term Deposit renewal 
August 2024  to fund an  Order of Australia Association Foundation 2024 scholarship 
to be presented at the 2025 national conference to be held  in Syndey. 
 
VIC Branch Profit & Loss excluding the national conference profit is similar income and 
expenditure to 2022. 
 
Second half of 2023 Deputy Chair Trevor Clark OAM accepted the position of VIC 
Branch Treasurer, due to family health and other unexpected private matter 
commitements Trevor has not undertaken the necessary Xero training.  
Financial matters for 2023 have been actioned jointly by the OAA national bookkeeper 
on a fee for service with a rebate on application  and VIC Branch Chair. 
 
 
Current 31 January 2024 

 
 
 
 

 


